## **Walmsley CE Primary School**

Blackburn Road, Egerton, Bolton BL7 9SA Tel: 01204 332650 Email: office@walmslev.bolton.sch.uk



**Headteacher: Mrs Joanna Atherton** 

## Exciting Musical Opportunity – Halle Orchestra "Adopt a Player" Programme

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to let you know about a fantastic upcoming opportunity for your child to take part in the Halle Orchestra "Adopt a Player" programme.

As part of this programme, children will attend a **live Halle Orchestra concert at the** Bridgewater Hall in Manchester on the evening of Thursday 2nd October, returning to school at approximately 8pm. In addition to this special concert trip, they will take part in three in-school workshops led by a professional musician from the Halle Orchestra. These workshops will give the children the chance to explore various musical instruments and work creatively on a music project. There will be a cost to cover transport to and from the Bridgewater Hall, this will be £14 per child.

The programme will conclude with a performance at **Canon Slade School on Monday 13th October at 5:30pm**, where the children will showcase what they have worked on during the sessions. We have been allocated one parent audience ticket per child. We will need parents to take their child to Canon Slade for 4pm and pick up after the event.

We were allocated a limited number of places and, in order to ensure fairness, have randomly selected the children from both Year 5 classes to take part in this exciting opportunity.

Further details regarding the logistics will be provided once we have names confirmed.

Please could you confirm by emailing the school office asap whether or not you give permission for your child to:

- 1. Attend the concert at the Bridgewater Hall on **Thursday 2nd October**
- 2. Perform at Canon Slade School on **Monday 13th October**

Note - Children must be able to attend both events and parents must be able to get their child to and from Canon Slade.

Once names are confirmed a payment request will be put on MCAS to enable you to pay the £14 for the coach to the Bridgewater Hall.













Resilience Trust

**Aspiration** 

If you have any questions or require further information, please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards, Miss S Baker